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The stratigic use of hounds to manage cougar numbers is not only responsible, but a 

necessity when trying to keep a healthy amount of big cats in Oregon. Mountain lions 

are incredibly stealthy, and it is a challenge for any man to track one down by 

himself, thus leading to the extreme numbers of cougars in Oregon. Please except 

my support for the use of hounds to responsibly hunts these amazing animals. And 

further allow the other amazing animals, deer, elk, and all other prey to flourish. I 

support SB769 

-Brandon  


